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 Field Māori 
 
Revision and Rollover of Ngā Mahi ā te Whare Pora unit standards 7868 and 18689 
 
Subfield Domain ID 
Ngā Mahi ā te Whare Pora Raranga 7868, 18689 
 
NZQA Māori Qualifications Services has rolled over the unit standards listed above to 
maintain their currency until they are reviewed.  The unit standard in bold has been 
revised. 
 
Date new versions published June 2013 
 
Planned review date December 2016 
 
Summary 
 
These unit standards were due for review in December 2013.  It was expected that the 
mandatory review of the Ngā Mahi ā te Whare Pora qualifications would have an impact 
on the review and development of these unit standards.  Consequently the standards have 
had their period of registration extended until after the mandatory review of the Ngā Mahi ā 
te Whare Pora qualifications has taken place. 
 
Unit standard 18689 has been revised to correct legislation.  The Health and Safety 
Regulations in Employment 1995 has been replaced by the Health and Safety in 
Employment Regulations 1995. 
 
Main changes 
 
• Planned review date was extended to 31 December 2016. 
• Legislation was updated in standard 18689. 
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